
From: Cr Murray Elliott
To: Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Bobs Katters bill on uber
Date: Thursday, 22 October 2015 10:31:51 AM

I strongly support this bill to assist our taxi drivers . .
 .

Sent from my iPad
********************************************************************************
DISCLAIMER:
This email is intended for the named recipients only. Information in this email and any attachments may be
 confidential, privileged or subject to copyright. Any reproduction, disclosure, distribution, or other
 dissemination is strictly prohibited. Use of this email, or any reliance on the information contained in it or its
 attachments, other than by the addressee, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please
 notify the sender immediately and delete all copies of the message and attachments. Neither Redland City
 Council nor the sender warrant that this email does not contain any viruses or other unsolicited items. Please
 note some council staff use Blackberry devices, which results in information being transmitted overseas prior
 to delivery of any communication to the device. In sending an email to Council you are agreeing that the
 content of your email may be transmitted overseas.
Please consider the environment before you print this e-mail or any attachments.

********************************************************************************

#405




